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LEETON PUBLIC  
SCHOOL 
2Innovation, Opportunity and Success for All 

:  69533488            :  Mallee Street, Leeton              Monday, 21 October 2019 
:  www.leeton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au        :  leeton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s on at LPS 

Week 2 Term 4  

  Tuesday   22nd  October Uniform Shop CLOSED 

      SRC Pink Cupcake Fundraiser Day & Casual Clothes Day (wear something PINK!) 

  Thursday   24th October Stage 2 Yanco Ag Excursion 

      Aboriginal Screening 

      Peer Support K-6        

  Friday    25th October LNPSSA Stage 2 Soccer 

      Kindergarten Altina Excursion     
          

http://www.leeton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:leeton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Week 3 Term 4  -  Book Fair All Week 

  Tuesday   29th   October Book Fair 

      Learn, Play, Shine 

      Uniform Shop OPEN 

  Wednesday   30th   October Book Fair 

  Thursday   31st  October Book Fair 

      Peer Support K-6        

  Friday    1st November Grandparents Day! 

      Walkathon 9.45am – 10.45am 

      Recess 11.30am 

      Open Classrooms 12 noon 

      Shared Lunch at 1.00pm  -  Bookfair open during lunch 

 

Principal’s Report 

Dear Parents, Carers and Community Members 

Last Wednesday our Kindergarten transition program commenced at LPS . It was great to see all of our new Kindergarten 
students for 2020 settle into LPS so well on their first day at big school.  

Last week students from Stage 2 and 3 ventured outside of LPS for their annual School excursions. Both groups had a lot of fun 
with Stage 2 going to Dubbo for 2 days and Stage 3 venturing to Canberra. A big thank you to the staff who put in many hours 
organising these excursions.  

This Week at LPS 

Stage 2 Yanco Excursion 

Once again our stage 2 students will be travelling to Yanco Agricultural high school on Thursday October 24 to take part in a 
Food and Fibre day put on by the staff and students.  

Kindergarten Altina Excursion  

This Friday Kindergarten will be going to Altina for their Annual Excursion. I know all of the students will have a wonderful day 
looking at all of the new animals which are now at the zoo.  

Coming Up at LPS 

P&C Meeting – Tuesday 29th October   

The next P&C Meeting will be held on Tuesday 29th November commencing at 7:30pm in the Primary Staff room.  

 All interested Parents and community members are invited to attend this meeting.  

Walkathon – Friday 1st November  

The annual LPS Walkathon will be held Friday the 1st of November commencing at 9:45 am. Funds raised though this annual 
event will go into purchasing home readers for the school.  

Grandparents Day – Friday 1st November Grandparent’s day will be held at Leeton Public School on Friday 1st November. More 
details regarding this event can be found on the flyer below.  

New DET Local Enrolment Procedures 

For any new families looking to enrol for 2020, please be aware of recent changes to the NSW Department of Education 

As part of the local Pink Up Leeton Breast Cancer fundraising,  the SRC will be holding a 

‘Pink’ cupcake day TOMORROW Tuesday 22nd October to raise funds for the McGrath 

Foundation.  Cupcakes will be $1.00 and $2.00.  It will also be a CASUAL CLOTHES day 

so come wearing something PINK!!  $1.00 donation also. 

The front foyer of our main office will also be decorated with pink in support of the 

local “Pink Up Your Town”.  LPS Staff are also ‘pinking up’ by dressing in pink on this 

day.    Please support this great cause. 
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enrolment policy. Please read the policy documents below regarding the new procedures. LPS currently has not met the 
CAP for enrolments.  

Are you returning to LPS in 2020 

We are beginning the process of working out our class sizes and student numbers for 2020. Notes have been sent home 
today and are due for return on by Friday 1st November–. A copy of the note is attached to this newsletter. If you have 
more than one child at LPS, please complete one note only for all children and return with the youngest sibling. 

 

2020 Class Requests  

If you have a specific request regarding class placement for 2020 you need to put this in writing and address it to the Principal. 
Please note that this request must be supported by a sound educational reason.  This must be received by Friday November 1. 
Please note that this is a request only.  The Principal has the final say on the composition of classes.  Once classes are formed 
the only changes I envisage will be from students leaving or enrolling at our school. 

Please also note that as this is a K-6 school, any teachers working at this school could be expected to teach anywhere from K-6. 
Please don’t assume that a certain teacher will be teaching in a particular grade (or Infants or Primary), even though they may 
have been teaching the same grade or in Infants/Primary for a number of years. 

 

Jayne Gill 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Partners in Learning Parent Feedback Survey 

Our school will once again be participating in the Partners in Learning parent survey, another part of the Tell Them From Me 

suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys) on student engagement. The survey asks parents and carers questions 

about different factors that are known to impact on student wellbeing and engagement. 

This survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s experience at school. These 

include: communication between parents/carers and staff, activities and practices at home and parent/carer views on the 

school's support of learning and behaviour. This valuable feedback will help our school make practical improvements.   

The survey is conducted entirely online at home or on a public computer. The survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to 

complete and is completely confidential. The parent survey will be conducted between 22 August and 21st October. Participating 

in the survey is entirely voluntary, however, your responses are very much appreciated.   

More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents 

I encourage you to take part in the survey by following the link below and completing the questions.  

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/w4wq2 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
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If the survey opens to a login page, please copy and paste the link into your internet browser. This will ensure the survey 
launches directly to page one of the survey.  

On completing the survey take a screen shot and send in via email to have your child placed in a draw for 
a $25 voucher to either the Canteen or the upcoming Bookfair.   

If you are experiencing any problems with this process, please contact the school. 

Selective High Schools Year 7 2021 Placement 

Government schools use a range of strategies to meet the educational needs of students. One strategy is selective high school 
placement which provides intellectual stimulation and an educationally enriched environment for students. Selective High schools 
include Yanco Agriculture High, Hurlstone Agriculture High School, Sydney Boys High School, Sydney Girls High School and Aurora. 

Offers for selective high school placement will be determined mainly on the basis of the Selective High School Placement Test 
results and school assessment. The Selective High School Placement Test will be held on 12 March 2020. 

If you would like your child to apply for selective high school placement in Year 7 in 2021, you need to do so soon. 

Applicants are expected to apply and submit  applications online. You will need to have an email address (not the student’s email 
address), access to the internet and a printer to do this. 

Detailed instructions on how to apply online will be available from 8 October 2019 at  https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-
schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes. Online applications close on Monday 11 November 2019.  

If you need any assistance completing this process please contact me at the school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes
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SPECIAL AWARD WINNERS 

Congratulations to these students for their exceptional achievement, behaviour and service to others.  

DIAMOND AWARD WINNERS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
                         L-R:  Exodus V, George H, Will S 
 

 

MERIT AWARD WINNERS 

Fox   Jack D, Chloe M 

Wild   Qisha F, Fatima S 

Lester   Ruby H, Beauu W 

French   Bailey K, Jett T 

Bland   Joel R, Angus K 

Blabey   Isaac A, Tobias K 

Gleeson  Blain B, Rheese D 

Jennings  Thomas P, Faith F, Tahlia-Shae D   

Griffiths  Ella B, Zara L, Dion B 

Ottley   Andrew S, Bella F, Kylah B 

Tan   Flynn C, Aimon D, Raffaele M 

Paterson  Kyis R, Sebastian C, Daniel B 

Rodda   Mackenzie O’L, Junaid A, Lily H 

Gleitzman  Nicholas M, Brody W, Anna W 
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COMMONWEALTH BANK AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students who have deposited 10 

deposits into their Commonwealth Bank account. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Back L-R:  Noah S, Lucas N, Luke B, Sophie McP, Logan D 

Front row:  Kaiden P 

 

Aussie of the Month 

Congratulations to the students who were nominated as Aussie of the 
Month for October.  Congratulations to Nathan K who is the Aussie of the 
Month. 

 

 

 

 

 

Back row L-R:  Sophie McP, Kaylen M, Nathan K 
(Aussie of the Month) 
Front row:  Chanea R, Vern D, Riley C 
 

LPS Walkathon

On Friday 1st November the annual Leeton Public School 
Walkathon will be held.  Sponsorship forms are coming home 
with students today.  Please try and seek as many sponsors as 
possible to help LPS build resources, in order to support their 
learning.  Remember if children are seeking sponsorship from 
neighbours, please ensure they are accompanied by an adult. 

The Walkathon will start at 9.45am and all grades will start at their own checkpoint.  Walkathon will conclude at 10.45am.  A 
presentation will be held under the primary COLA at 10.50am to present Encouragement Canteen Vouchers to one student in 
each grade.  This day will also be our Grandparents day!  Please see information regarding Grandparents Day further in our 
newsletter. 

Thank you 

Mrs Hetherington – Walkathon Organiser 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiloqrWj5jkAhWDXSsKHdBjBEQQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.buddinapandc.com%2Fschool-banking%2F&psig=AOvVaw3jgzSsjmza6meP2eEVT232&ust=1566619579952693
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LPS School Hats

Our new Leeton Public School bucket hats are now available from the Front Office.          
Sizes range from Extra Small 53cm to Extra Large 61cm and they cost $10.00 each. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C News 

 
 
 
 
 
 

This year’s P&C major fundraiser will be a raffle drawn at Presentation Day Tuesday 10th December 

2019.  Raffle tickets were sent home today with each family representative.  The student/family who sell the 

most raffle tickets will win a $50 voucher.  Spare books are available at the Front Office. 

  1st Prize  -  $1000  Golden Apple Voucher  

  2nd Prize  -  $200  Woolworths Voucher   

  3rd Prize  -  $100  Woolworths Voucher 

$2.00 per ticket  
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CRUNCHY CABIN  NEWS

Next Friday 1st November is our annual Grandparents Day Shared lunch.  
The canteen will have our usual Friday menu as well as:  

 

This will be available online under the 

‘Grandparents Day Special’ 

 

* NOW AVAILABLE GLUTEN FREE are: 

*  PASTA $5.00 (Tuesdays) 

*  CHICKEN TENDERS $1.50 each (Wednesdays) 

CRUNCHY CABIN  ROSTER

Week 2 

Monday 21
st
- Ange 

Tuesday 22
nd

-Mary-ann 

Wednesday 23
rd
-Jo 

Thursday 24
th
-Karen 

Friday 25
th
-Bec  

 

 

Week 3  

Monday 28
th
- 

Tuesday 29
th
-Belinda D 

Wednesday 30
th
-Tyne 

Thursday 31
st
-Alice 

Friday 1
st
 Nov-Cara 

NOVEMBER 1
ST

 GRANDPARENTS DAY 

SHARED LUNCH

 

UNIFORM SHOP 

OPEN ALTERNATE TUESDAYS OR BY APPOINTMENT 

CONTACT BELINDA 0427532401 

Closed tomorrow 22nd October 2019 

Term 4 opening days: 

29th October  -  1.00pm – 5.00pm 

12 & 26th November  -  1.00 pm – 5.00pm 

QUICHE LORRAINE 

AND SALAD 

@ $6.00 
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SEASONS FOR GROWTH – ROAR TERM 2 AND 3 2019 

Seasons for Growth 

Children and young people’s program: 

         Supports children to understand and respond well to the issues they experience as a result of death, 
separation, divorce or other significant change and loss in their lives 

         Assists children to understand that their feelings and other reactions are normal 

         Develops skills for coping, problem solving and decision making 

         Builds peer support 

         Helps restore self-confidence and self-esteem 

         Educates children about the grief process 
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